
                                 MEMORANDUM  
 
Plan Review/Licensing Division 
Development Services  
City of Lawrence, KS  
 
 
To:  Dave Corliss, City Manager 
 
From:  Tim Pinnick, Plan Review/Licensing Manager 
 
Date:  March 5, 2008 
 
Subject: Monthly building permit report  
 
 
 
Building Permit Report for February 2008 
 
122 permits accounted for $ 9,147,160 in valuation and $ 48,947 in fees collected.  16 
commercial remodels and additions fueled the totals; 3 new single family building per-
mits were issued. 
 
February 2008 out paced 2007 in valuation by $ 4,624,571 and fees $ 7,793.49. 
 
Comparing this January and February totals to 2007, 2008 increased in valuation by 
$ 5,253,188.00 and $ 14,010.62 in fees. 
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